
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Wanted for Attempt Luring 

003th District  
 

About the crime: 
On June 18, 2015 at approximately 8:00 AM, at 60th and Rhodes, a 14 year old 
female was walking to school when an unknown male and unknown female 
attempted to lure her into their vehicle.  They pulled alongside the female and 
asked her if she wanted a ride. She refused and immediately informed a school 
crossing guard. The offenders fled when they observed the victim approached 
the crossing guard. 

 
About the offender(s):  

• Offender #1 (Driver) is described as a female black.  

• Approximately 30 years of age, long hair, medium complexion.  

• Last seen wearing a light blue Nursing Scrub Top. 

• Offender #2 (Passenger) is described as male black 

• Approximately 35 years of age, light complexion. 

• Last seen wearing Black Scarf "Do-Rag", Black Sweater 
 

 
About the vehicle: 

• Described as a Black 4 door Sedan (possible Chevy) 
 
 

What you can do:  

• Be aware of this situation and alert your neighbors. 

• Call 911 to report any suspicious persons, vehicles or activity in your 
neighborhood. 

• Do not let children walk or play alone.  Identify safe havens along your 
child's route to school and home, such as businesses or trusted 
neighbors. 

• Always be aware of your surroundings.   
 

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area Central 

(312) 747-8380 
HY- 305987 

 
 

HY-305987 

        June 18, 2015  


